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What is multi-factor 
authentication? 

• Multi-factor authentication is a layered
approach to securing data and
applications. The FAA uses MyAccess
to authenticate users.

Why is multi-factor 
authentication being 
implemented? 
• Increases the security of FAA

applications.

Who will be impacted? 
• AMEs and their staff who log in to

AMCS to transmit flight physical
exams.

• Staff members who transmit for
multiple AMEs will see the biggest
changes.

When will the AMCS multi-
factor authentication update 
be released? 
• Target date for go-live is March 2024.

What do I need to do to 
prepare? 
• Pre-register before go-live.  This will

ensure a smooth transition on the day
the update is released.

o AMEs who have already
registered with MyAccess for
DMS should skip this step.

• Review AMCS MyAccess Integration
information at www.faa.gov/go/amcs

What’s in it for me? 
• Reduces the number of usernames

and passwords for various FAA
applications.

o You must use the same email
address used to register with
MyAccess for DMS

• Reduces password reset frequency.

What if I have questions, 
concerns, or suggestions? 
• Contact the AMCS Support Team at

AMCSsupport@faa.gov.

AMCS Login Changes are Coming Soon 
Review the information below to be prepared. 

http://www.faa.gov/go/amcs

